
 
THE WESTERN FRONT ASSOCIATION 

Founded by John Giles. Inaugurated 11th November 1980. 
 
WOLVERHAMPTON BRANCH – MEETING PROGRAMME 2020 

Registered Charity 1113961 
 
We meet on the second Saturday of every month from 2-00pm in the Lecture Hall at St. Peter’s Collegiate School, 
Compton Park (private road), off Compton Road West (A454), Wolverhampton, WV3 9DU.  
 
Turn off Compton Road West and carry on to the locked gate at the end of the private road. The venue and parking are 
on the right. Pedestrians can walk from the Tettenhall Road to access the School via a pedestrian gate.   
 
Visitors are welcome to attend our meetings, a voluntary donation towards our costs is requested and refreshments are 
usually provided.  The venue is wheelchair accessible. 

 
11TH JANUARY ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Followed by SU HANDFORD 
 
6 Years of Research and still ongoing… 

   

8TH FEBRUARY HEDLEY MALLOCH The killing of the Iron Twelve 
 
 

14TH MARCH  PHIL SUTCLIFFE Nobody of any Importance 
  -  A Foot Soldier’s Memoir 

   
11TH APRIL DR. IRFAN MALIK The WW1 Contribution of Dulmial Village, 

Pakistan 
   
9TH MAY DR. SPENCER JONES The Battle of Aubers Ridge  

 
   
13TH JUNE JUDITH BEASTALL Great Uncle Alf 

 
   
11TH JULY MARTIN PURDEY An Imperial Obligation 

 
   
8TH AUGUST PHIL TOMASELLI Reggie Bone  

  - The man who got me interested in WW1 
   
12TH SEPTEMBER DR. GRAHAM KEMP How the 10th Cruiser Squadron won the war. 

 
   
10TH OCTOBER KEN WRIGHT Stourbridge “Old Eds” in the Great War 

 
   
14TH NOVEMBER PAUL HANDFORD Conscience, Service and Sacrifice, 
  The Friends Ambulance Units 1914-1918 
   
12TH DECEMBER XMAS SOCIAL 

Followed by the return of 
 
“Harp and a Monkey” 

   
Chairman Alan Angell       Secretary Bill Pinfold   

            wfawtonchair@gmail.com      wfawtonsec@gmail.com 
 

Branch Website 
www.wfawolverhampton.webs.com 
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